
FUNDRAISER RUNS FROM 
SEPTEMBER 28TH–DECEMBER 17TH

81-DAY FUNDRAISER
(BRICE’S JERSEY NUMBER)

If you are really busy and don’t have the time 
to buy a bike, you can also donate the money 
to help purchase bikes or helmets. Make your 
check out to: Brice Fabing Memorial Fund and 
mail it with this form to the following address: 

The Brice Fabing Memorial Fund
Bikes 4 Kids Program

c/o Coast Hills Credit Union
PO Box 200 • Lompoc, CA  93438

Donation/Sponsor Forms with checks can be mailed to:
1341 Marigold Way Lompoc, CA 93436

Checks to be made to: 
Brice Fabing Memorial Fund 
Non Profit ID #80-0823119 

(Tax Deductible)

$20 buys 1 helmet	___________________
$60 buys 1 small bike_ _______________
$120 buys 2 small bikes______________
$240 buys 4 small bikes______________
$300 buys 2 large bikes_ _____________
Other donation	 $__________________
Total Sent 	 $__________________

o YES! I will drop off a New Bike & Helmet 

NAME_________________________________  

ADDRESS______________________________  

PHONE________________________________
NEW BIKES with HELMETS can be dropped off at any time. 

Call (805) 735-6350 or email:  dorine.fabing@verizon.net
NEW BIKE DROP-OFFS at 1341 Marigold Way

Remember… We can all  MAKE a small DIFFERENCE  
in our community!!!  There are many Angels 

in our midst… are you one of them?

Bike & Helmet Drive

Fundraiser

We miss you Brice!

Program started 2006 with 17 bikes (Brice’s age) and our goal 
was to get to 81 bikes (his Lompoc Braves jersey number) and 

maintain that amount! Last year we received more than 
his jersey #81, final count 130 bikes! 

THANK YOU EVERYONE!!

In the Spirit of Christmas and to help us remember 
the true meaning of Christmas is to give, the Fabing Family is 
sponsoring the 11th Annual Brice Fabing Bikes 4 Kids 
Fundraiser!

It’s been 12 years since Brice’s passing this year and 
in his memory this year our goal is to try to obtain over 
81 bikes and helmets again to give away at Christmas this 
year 2017!

Brice loved all sports and was a gifted athlete who 
was so full of life and had a huge heart for giving! Our family 
believes Brice was sent here by God to touch many hearts 
and he did just that in the short time he was here with us.  
To continue the work that God sent Brice to accomplish, our 
family has strived to honor his memory by giving back to 
our community as they were there for our family during our 
darkest hours. The kindness and generosity will never be 
forgotten by our family. It makes us so proud to be part of 
our special little Lompoc community!

As Christmas is nearing, we need to remember that there 
are many children who would love to have a special Christmas 
too, yet their family may need help in providing this for them. 
The Fabing family would like to help keep Brice’s memory alive 
by helping a child in our community have a special Christmas and 
they are hoping you will find it in your hearts to help as well!

Remember God’s words: ‘It is more blessed to give than 
to receive.’’ Acts 20:35 – We know that Brice and our Lord 
and Savior will be smiling down in knowing that we have 
brought to joy to one of His children and remembering the 
true meaning of Christmas.

So if you find it in your heart to remember those in need 
and remembering Brice. Together we can bring a smile to a 
child and donate a BRAND NEW BIKE to the Brice Fabing 
Bikes  4 Kids Fundraiser.  They don’t have to be 
expensive bikes, but a brand-new bike will put a smile on any 
child’s face on Christmas morning.  If you would like to donate 
a new bike in Brice’s Memory, please contact Dorine Fabing 
at 735-6350!

We would like to thank ALL of you who contributed last 
year. Our goal was 81 new bikes/helmets (Brice’s Jersey 
number) and last year God Blessed us with 130 new bikes 
and helmets!  Thank you all so much to the awesome givers! 
I am sure God will Bless you in return!! Below are some 
pictures of some happy kids who received bikes! Thank 
you so much from the many children who were blessed last 
year…see pictures attached!



The Fabing Family would like Thank our

2016 Sponsors
Healthy Lompoc Coalition – Donated helmets 

Lompoc Kiwanis – Donated Bikes
Elks – Donated Helmets

Jim Hall – Pizza for the kids
EDA & City of Lompoc Employees
Lompoc Police Officers Association

Coast Hills Credit Union- donated bikes
Cory Gusland MD• Rare Electric • Tom’s Burgers

The Nelson Family – (Brice’s lung Recipient)
The Stavis Family – (Brice’s Heart Recipient) & Paragon Steel

El Concilio De Lompoc • The Vision & Lompoc Record
Marie Thomassen • Gabe Garcia • Alice Riggs
Robin Ginn • The Tabor Family – Help set up

The Meg Mersereau Family
Roger & Olga Henshaw – Brice’s Godparents

The Razon Family • Jane Green • The Flint Family
Colista & Tammy Fabing • The Signorelli Family

Daryl Fabing & Kathy Baker • The Morrison Family
The Benedict Family • The Dugas Family
The Whitefield Family • The Walk Family

The Wilkie Family • Bob Lingl Family
The Gracyk Family- trailering bikes & help set up

The Belluz Family • Lindsey Eckersley
The Terrones & Cortez Family • The Masterson Family

The Wall Family
The Cordova family – donated cookies for our event/help set up

Scotty & JoAnne Robbins Family 
– helpers and cookies for the kids

Jennifer Main Family
Wal-Mart – Lompoc & Santa Maria Stores

Maria & Alex Salazar Family
Jennifer Kozumplik & Aaron Knight Family

Brice’s Brothers, Sisters, Sister-in-laws, and Grandparents!
And much Thanks to all those who supported our

Football Pool, Calendar, and Garage Sale Fundraisers!

Thanks again for helping us 
Make a Difference in our 
Community! God Bless…

 

http://donatelifecalifornia.org/ways-to-help/  
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Happy kids getting bikes - this is what Christmas 
and giving is all about! God bless everyone who helped 

us make this happen for kids in our community!

Kids getting treats 
at the event!

Jason Flint from LPOA 
comes out to support!!

Brice’s dad helping 
unload bikes 

from Walmart!
Happy kids from Boys Club receive bikes!

Rich Gracyk – City 
Employee and Kiwanis 

- helps every year!!


